

John A. Krawiec was a lifelong resident of Beacon. He graduated Beacon High School and attended Dutchess Community College. John worked for the Urban Renewal Agency in the City of Beacon. He also owned and operated Hi-Land Gas Company. John served on the Beacon Board of Education for many years while his daughters were in school. He saw the value in education and also the continued need for trade school participants.

We would like to honor his name by giving \$500 to a Beacon High School graduate who has been accepted to and will attend a Trade School after graduation (plumbing, electrical, auto mechanic, cosmetology, etc.).

Please send a letter of interest and include:

- An introduction with your school of choice and field of study/trade.
- A copy of your attendance record for the 2020-2021 school year.
- A paragraph or two explaining what influenced your decision to attend a Trade School over a College or University (about 250 words).

Please send responses to both emails below no later than May 18, 2022.

mastrantuono.v@beaconk12.org piacente.je@beaconk12.org